
PUBLIC NOTICE 
HUMBOLDT COUNTY 

BUDGET HEARING 
 

 
 
The Board of Humboldt County Commissioners, pursuant to NRS 354.596 will conduct a public hearing on 
MONDAY, MAY 21, 2018 at 10:30 am in the Humboldt County Courthouse Meeting Room on the County’s 
2018-2019 Tentative Budget.  Public Hearings will also be conducted simultaneously on the 2018-2019 
Tentative Budget for Golconda Fire District ; and Final Budgets for Denio TV District, Golconda Water 
District, Humboldt Fire District, Kings River General Improvement District, McDermitt Fire District, 
McDermitt General Improvement District, Orovada Community Services District, Orovada Fire District, 
Orovada General Improvement District, Orovada Rodent Control District, Paradise Valley Fire District, 
Paradise Valley Sewer District, Paradise Valley Weed Control District, Pueblo Fire District, Quinn River TV 
District and Winnemucca Rural Fire District. 
 
All budgets have been prepared in such detail and on appropriate forms as prescribed by the Department 
of Taxation.  Copies of the budgets are on file with the Humboldt County Clerk and are available for public 
inspection.  
 
Written or oral comments are invited and can be presented at the public hearing or filed with the County 
Clerk. 
 
 
 
 
Gina Rackley 
Comptroller/Auditor 

 

 

 


